rELEPHONE : MIDDLESBRO’ 4288.

Ylopd's Register of Shipping,
Lloyd’s Bank Chambers,

Middlesbrough, 2@8th October 1940.

£
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Dear Sir,

S.Se "STUART PRINCE"

With reference to our First Entry Report
No.16917 on the above vessel, Wwe beg to inform you that
several blow holes were found near the bottom end of the
low pressure cylinder. In agreement with the Superintendent
: Engineer a screwed plug was fifited in the largest hole, the
i metal in way being found sounde

The Superintendent Engineer stated that
owing to war conditions, it had not been advisable to
renew this cylinder and in our opinion this cylinder 1is
in a safe working condition.
We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
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The Secretary, LiOyd S h@g:gia "
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